
 
 

DATE: May 23, 2019 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 6 

 
TO:    Public Arts Commission 
 
FROM:   Jon Maginot, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Potential donation of artwork 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Discuss a potential donation of artwork to the City 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
In January 2019, the City was approached by a resident who was interested in potentially donating a 
piece of art to the City for display at the end of Fremont Avenue near South El Monte Avenue. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
On February 28, 2019, the Public Arts Commission appointed Chair Ellickson to begin discussions 
with the potential donor.
 


